\ Custom Fire Apparatus Inc.
Built For Life 509 68" Ave

i Osceola, WI 54020
l}ustom = 800.443.8851

June 27, 2022

Dear .

We have been notified by Peterbilt that there is a recall on your 2019 HazMat Vehicle built by
Custom Fire Apparatus, Inc. on a Peterbilt chassis. There is a potential problem with the Dana
D-series axle steer arm fasteners that may cause them to fail. At this time there is no action
needed as Peterbilt awaits the repair procedure and parts. You will be notified by mail when all
of this is available. Please see the enclosed notification from Peterbilt for full details.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact CustomFIRE at 800-443-8851
or reach out to Peterbilt directly. There is also a QR code in the enclosed notification to easily
locate the nearest Peterbilt Dealer.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. CustomFIRE will notify you as soon as a solution is

reached.

Sales Coordinator
Custom Fire Apparatus, Inc.
julie@customfire.com

incerely,

www.customfire.com ~1~






